
 

 
Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-316225-23 
 

 
 

Proposed installation of a new 110kV/MV station 

St Vincent's University Hospital Campus (SVUH), 

Elm Park, Dublin 4 
 

 

Letter 1  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development IS NOT SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Dublin City Council South stating that the 

proposed development IS NOT SID 

 


